THE TREASURER/COLLECTOR
FOR THE TOWN OF HANSON
WISHES TO INFORM RESIDENTS

THAT THE 1ST and 2ND QUARTER 
REAL ESTATE
 AND
 PERSONAL PROPERTY TAX BILLS
 FOR FISCAL YEAR 2023
 WERE MAILED
 AND WILL BE DUE ON
 AUGUST 1, 2022
 AND

 NOVEMBER 1, 2022
WE URGE ANY TAXPAYER WHO HAS NOT RECEIVED A BILL
TO CONTACT OUR OFFICE
 AT
 781 293-2422
